From: Laura Canevari Duchen |

Sent: 22 August 2019 16:57
To: Planning
Subject: ref 2019/3851/T

Dear Sir/Madam,

I represent the freeholders of West End Court where the tree object of the above notification is
located - | am one of the directors of the freehold company (West End court Ltd) and owner of a flat
in the building. | have just recently been made aware of your letter of 1 August by a resident. | wish
to express my opposition to the works until we have had the chance to consult a tree surgeon. The
problem is that the tree is right next to the boundary and a "3m lateral reduction north side only"
"back to boundary line" would mean to cut half of the canopy.

This, apart from any aesthetic consideration, could mean | believe to risk damaging the tree, possibly
irreversibly. | am attaching a couple of photos to give you a sense of the situation, and | hope that
we can reach a reasonable solution for all concerned.

Thank you very much,

Laura Canevari









